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May BOT Meeting Update

Hello Muritai Families

The Board of Trustees meeting last week was the third Board Zoom meeting since we moved
through levels 3 and 4 and now back at 2. We are sure many of you have been experiencing these
digital meetings that are now part of our new norm.

It was important for the Board to stay up to date with information regarding the staff and student’s
wellbeing and it seems our community have done remarkably well which is great news.

As a Board, we would like to welcome all our families, teachers and support staff back to school at
Level 2 and take this opportunity to acknowledge the amazing work our teachers and support staff
have undertaken during Level’s 3 and 4. Throughout these unfamiliar times they have supported
their own families as well as the needs of our treasured school community. We are extremely
fortunate to have such a dedicated team and are totally supportive of the return to school plan that
is focused on the children’s wellbeing.

We are delighted to let you all know that progress of the new playground will soon be restarted after
the period of lockdown. We are currently waiting on documentation from the building company and
will be able to update you all about the next stages of work after our June meeting.

One of the tasks we must complete each year is the review of our audited accounts. These have
now been reviewed and accepted by the Board and will be published on the school website.

We thank you all for your efforts in making sure your families continue to operate within the Level 2
guidelines. Because of this, children and staff have settled back into school life extremely well.

All the best

Andrew, Bec, Kaye, Kurt, Felicity, Jeremy, and Lisa



